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For the attention of: Mr J Davies

Dear Mr Davies,

6 GREENLAND PLACE, LONDON NWI (Rear of 148-50 Camden High Street)
Application No. CEX0000286
Application No. PEX0000285

Further to our meeting earlier today in which it was stated by Jo Parker that roller
shutters are not permitted in Camden's conservation areas, we have amended our
elevations to omit the roller shutters. We enclose four copies of drawing no. (TP)
403 Rev. B at Al and P3 size and ask you to substitute these for the original issue
(tP) 403 sent with our planning application.

We understand that following receipt of these drawings it is your intention to
prepare a report recommending the proposal for approval at the 20th July 2000
committee meeting.
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At the meeting with Kimberly Paumier you were unable to provide the formula on
which this assessment is based, however you agreed to fax this to us today. Could
you also confirm when these contributions would be required?
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